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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our trip to Peterborough Museum on Friday 22nd March is fast approaching.  

This is just a polite reminder that we haven’t received the £7 payment or reply 

slip for your child.  It is a fantastic opportunity for your child to really get a 

feel for what life was like in Peterborough during Roman occupation and to meet 

a Roman soldier and Boudicca. 

 If the cost presents a problem, please discuss this with the Headteacher.  

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Year 4 Team. 

 

 

Name of Child_________________________  Class_____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Peterborough Museum on the 22nd March 

2019. 

 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £7. 

 

Signed___________________________________Parent/Carer. 
 
 

  
  


